GEORGE R. BROWYN RECEIVED

SAN JACINTO HBUILDING

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77002 -
OIL & GAS DIVISION i Sl s ’ MAY 5 1980

O. C. D.
May 2, 1980 ARTESIA, OFFICE

Mr. Larry Brooks

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
324 West Main St.

Suite 101

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Grimm et al
#1 Mobil 32
Dona Ana County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In regard to your recent request for copies of the electric
logs on the subject well, please be advised that we do not
have reproducible copies of these logs in our office.

On April 1, 1980, Mr. Jack Grimm sent copies of the logs

on this well to Mr. W. A. Gressett of the Energy and

Mineral Department in Artesia. If he cannot supply you

with copies of the logs I suggest that you contact Mr. Grimm
at the following address:

Grimm 0il Co.

P. 0. Box 35

Abilene, Texas 79604
Very truly yours,

GEORGE R. BROWN

Lo 7

xploration Manager

RJC/pb

cc: Mr. Jack Grimm



